




Enter your e-mail (ex. jtest@carrollk12.org) and password 
and click 'Sign in'







Technology Acceptable Use Procedure

The Technology Acceptable Use Procedure is a condition of 
employment with Carroll County Public Schools.  You will need to 
electronically accept this procedure.  Click the Acceptance Required 
button.







Once you have read the Mobile Device Acceptable Use Procedure, 
please scroll to the bottom and enter your employee identification 
number.  You may select “I accept the above procedure” or “I choose 
NOT to accept the above procedure” depending upon whether or not 
you would like to connect to the CCPS network with a mobile device.







Employee Access Center (EAC)

Clicking on the Employee Access Center icon in the Portal will take 
you to the login screen to access your employee information.  You will 
need to enter your User ID (ex. jtest), Password, and then click 
'Login'.  





Your list of pay checks will appear in the Payroll Check 
Information table:

You will need to click on each blue check number to view that 
specific pay check.  Once you click on a paycheck, the check will 
open in a new window.







If you forget or lose your 
password, you must contact the 
Help Desk at 410-751-3501 to 

have your password re-set.  
Please do not call the Human 

Resources Department.




